
Wiesbaden Youth of the Chapel Bible Studies

On Sunday, 22 January USAG Wiesbaden RSO kicked off a series of winter Bible studies for teens in the newly renovated
Youth House on Hainerberg Barracks. The Youth House was renovated by Austin Ellwein, an active member of the youth
group, and a team of volunteers as part of his Eagle Scout project. Chaplain (LTC) Matthew Kreider officially welcomed
the teens and presided at a ribbon cutting ceremony. Over 23 teens and 12 volunteers participated in the event and
remained for the Bible study. Two studies are being offered this winter: College Ready and Christian Living in the Age of
Technology. The studies will continue every Sunday for the coming weeks.


